

## Adventist University of Central Africa

## Office of the Vice Chancellor

P.O. Box 2461 Kigali, Rwanda | Mobile Phone : +250 7883 10069 Email: vc@auca.ac.rw | kelvin.onongha@auca.ac.rw

Kigali, 04 November 2022

- AUCA Graduands
- AUCA Faculty and Staff
- AUCA Stakeholders

Dear AUCA Stakeholders (all),

RE: Postponing of AUCA's 28th Graduation Ceremony

Greetings from the Adventist University of Central Africa. Due to unforeseeable circumstances, we regret to inform you that our 28<sup>th</sup> Graduation Ceremony, which was initially scheduled on 13 November 2022 as previously communicated, is postponed to 11 December 2022.

Other protocols remained unchanged. The Ceremony will take place at the Conference Hall at AUCA Masoro main campus, from 08:00am to 01:00pm.

We thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Prof. Kelvin Onongha

Vice Chancellor.